
 

 

 

News You Can Use 
March 6 – 10, 2023 

 
This weekly bulletin captures the latest news on key domain areas, PAC works. Please feel free to use 

it as a reference. This will be available on the PAF Website 

 

 
 
 

 

 

1. Karnataka: Textbooks, uniforms to reach schools by April-end 
https://www.deccanherald.com/state/top-karnataka-stories/karnataka-textbooks-uniforms-to-reach-
schools-by-april-end-1197498.html 

2. Women to lead 4 out of 5 best universities in world — Oxford, Harvard, Cambridge, MIT 
https://indianexpress.com/article/education/study-abroad/women-to-lead-4-out-of-5-best-universities-in-
world-oxford-harvard-cambridge-mit-study-abroad-8477835/ 

3. 286 Himachal schools with zero student enrollment denotified 
https://indianexpress.com/article/education/286-himachal-schools-zero-student-enrollment-denotified-
8481332/ 

4. Delay in Implementation of Kannadiga Reservation: Complaint 
https://www.prajavani.net/district/bengaluru-city/national-law-school-of-india-university-higher-
education-department-1021043.html 

5. Emphasis on Education system according to the need of the country 
https://www.prajavani.net/district/bengaluru-city/emphasis-on-education-system-according-to-the-needs-
of-the-country-says-cn-ashwath-narayan-1021045.html 

6. Always Kannada Medium School 250 seats : 13,617 students for Examination  
https://www.prajavani.net/karnataka-news/alvas-kannada-medium-school-moodbidri-students-attended-
for-the-examination-1021231.html 

7. Attendance shortage: 4,492 students to miss II PUC exam in Karnataka 
www.deccanherald.com/state/top-karnataka-stories/attendance-shortage-4492-students-to-miss-ii-puc-
exam-in-karnataka-1198079.html 

8. India’s first woman Rohingya graduate: Name to nation, she accepted all changes to learn her lessons, earn 
her ‘freedom’ 
https://indianexpress.com/article/india/indias-first-woman-rohingya-graduate-name-to-nation-she-
accepted-all-changes-to-learn-her-lessons-earn-her-freedom-8484944/ 

9. THTalksBengaluru: This year, II PU and class 10 exams will be easier, says KSEAB official 
https://www.thehindu.com/news/cities/bangalore/thtalksbengaluru-this-year-ii-pu-and-class-10-exams-
will-be-easier-says-kseab-official/article66592585.ece 

10. Women's day special - this government school managed by nine teachers, no private school is lacking! 
https://vijaykarnataka.com/news/mysuru/government-school-maintained-by-nine-female-teachers-doing-
excellent-job-in-students-overall-development/articleshow/98489541.cms 

11. Bengaluru News Live Updates: Second PU examination to begin in Karnataka today 
https://indianexpress.com/article/cities/bangalore/bengaluru-news-live-updates-karnataka-pu-exams-
bbmp-weather-8486315/ 

12. In Gujarat, Australian PM says India degrees now valid Down Under 
https://indianexpress.com/article/education/australian-pm-in-gujarat-8486157/ 

13. Karnataka II PU exam: More MCQs, flexibility in grace marks among measures to improve pass percentage 
https://indianexpress.com/article/education/more-mcqs-flexibility-in-grace-marks-among-measures-to-
improve-second-pu-exams-pass-percentage-8484640/ 

14. Don’t make NAS an exam in disguise 
 https://www.deccanherald.com/opinion/in-perspective/don-t-make-nas-an-exam-in-disguise-
1198709.html 

15. Low attendance a concern for BBMP’s 'Schools on Wheels' project 
 https://www.deccanherald.com/city/low-attendance-a-concern-for-bbmp-s-schools-on-wheels-project-
1198724.html 
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16. AP ECET 2023: Registrations begins, check eligibility criteria here 

https://indianexpress.com/article/education/ap-ecet-2023-registrations-begins-cets-apsche-ap-gov-in-
8489153/ 

17. IIT Madras launches second cohort of e-Mobility online certificate programme 

https://indianexpress.com/article/education/jee-main-jee-advanced-iit-madras-launches-second-cohort-of-
e-mobility-online-certificate-programme-iitm-ac-in-8489080/ 

18. PSU recruitment through GATE Score: Applications invited by ONGC, NTPC, DRDO and more 
https://indianexpress.com/article/education/govt-psus-bhel-ongc-recruit-candidates-gate-score-8467333 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

1. Cyclothon 2.0: 600 people pedal to spread awareness on kidney health in Bengaluru 
https://www.deccanherald.com/city/life-in-bengaluru/cyclothon-20-600-people-pedal-to-spread-
awareness-on-kidney-health-in-bengaluru-1197575.html 

2. Increase in fever and chickenpox among children in Bengaluru, doctors say low humidity a factor 
https://indianexpress.com/article/cities/bangalore/increase-in-fever-and-chickenpox-among-children-
bengaluru-8480434/ 

3. Two health schemes saved Rs 1 lakh crore, India needs to become self-reliant in healthcare: PM Modi 
https://indianexpress.com/article/business/india-dependence-foreign-nations-health-care-narendra-modi-
8481463/ 

4. Reasons Why You Should Top Up Your Health Insurance Online 
https://indianexpress.com/article/business/sponsored-business/5-reasons-why-you-should-top-up-your-
health-insurance-online-8481417/ 

5. Distribution of Uniforms this Month Education Department   
https://www.prajavani.net/karnataka-news/distribution-of-school-uniform-for-this-month-says-education-
department-1021022.html 

6. Karnataka health department issues public health advisory on heatwave 
https://www.deccanherald.com/state/top-karnataka-stories/karnataka-health-department-issues-public-
health-advisory-on-heatwave-1197882.html 

7. There is no need to panic over H3N2 virus infection: K Sudhakar 
https://www.deccanherald.com/state/top-karnataka-stories/there-is-no-need-to-panic-over-h3n2-virus-
infection-k-sudhakar-1197730.html 

8. Karnataka health dept mandates face mask for health workers 
https://www.deccanherald.com/state/top-karnataka-stories/karnataka-health-dept-mandates-face-mask-
for-health-workers-1197883.html 

9. Govt working to create special health system for Bengaluru: Bommai 
https://www.deccanherald.com/city/top-bengaluru-stories/govt-working-to-create-special-health-system-
for-bengaluru-bommai-1198165.html 

10. H3N2 virus: Why you shouldn’t panic and instead know all about it, follow the doctor’s advisory 
https://indianexpress.com/article/health-wellness/why-you-shouldnt-panic-and-instead-know-all-about-it-
follow-the-doctors-advisory-8489141/ 
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1. Apple’s Lisa Jackson: Indian govt’s commitment to energy is like a wind at our back 
https://indianexpress.com/article/technology/tech-news-technology/apples-lisa-jackson-india-interview-
8479844/ 

2. How to use solar power to reduce your electricity bill 
https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/wealth/save/use-solar-power-to-reduce-your-energy-
bill/articleshow/98396268.cms?utm_source=contentofinterest&utm_medium=text&utm_campaign=cppst 

3. NTPC logs nearly 12 percent growth in electricity generation in April-February this fiscal year 
https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/industry/energy/power/ntpc-logs-nearly-12-percent-growth-in-
electricity-generation-in-april-february-this-fiscal-year/articleshow/98450965.cms 

4. Government accepts expert panel report on smart electricity transmission system in India 
https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/industry/energy/power/government-accepts-expert-panel-report-on-
smart-electricity-transmission-system-in-
india/articleshow/98470255.cms?utm_source=contentofinterest&utm_medium=text&utm_campaign=cpps 

5. Why India’s power demand has surged: Reasons vary across states 
https://indianexpress.com/article/explained/explained-sci-tech/why-has-indias-power-demand-surged-
8485952/ 
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1.  Over 95% Indian blue collar women employees believe they receive equal pay: Survey 
https://indianexpress.com/article/education/95-indian-female-blue-collar-employees-believe-they-receive-
equal-pay-survey-8480544/ 

2.  What India’s labour force and national income data tell us about jobs shifting from agriculture 
https://indianexpress.com/article/explained/explained-economics/explained-economics-agriculture-and-
employment-8480945/ 

3. Aarohan Awards to honour innovators in key social sectors 
https://www.deccanherald.com/state/top-karnataka-stories/aarohan-awards-to-honour-innovators-in-key-
social-sectors-1197935.html 

4. Concern over north Indian workers in Tamil Nadu: What the numbers say about India’s migrants 
https://indianexpress.com/article/explained/explained-economics/tamil-nadu-migrant-attack-india-
numbers-explained-8482919/ 

5. Why migrant workers’ issues recur: The absence of data and coordination between states 
https://indianexpress.com/article/explained/explained-law/migrant-workers-issues-data-absence-states-
coordination-8482113/ 

6. Malnutrition in Karnataka’s most impoverished district worse than found by NFHS: survey 
https://indianexpress.com/article/cities/bangalore/malnutrition-karnataka-impoverished-district-nfhs-
survey-8482474/ 

7. International Women’s Day 2023: Date, history, importance and why we celebrate Women’s Day on March 8? 
https://indianexpress.com/article/lifestyle/life-style/international-womens-day-2023-date-history-
importance-and-why-we-celebrate-womens-day-on-8th-march-8482444/ 

 
8. Bengaluru: ‘She Toilet’ tender conditions not fair, allege Dalit groups 

www.deccanherald.com/city/top-bengaluru-stories/bengaluru-she-toilet-tender-conditions-not-fair-allege-
dalit-groups-1198176.html 

9. Women's Day special: Free bus travel; all-ladies crew for Mysuru train  
https://www.deccanherald.com/city/focus-bengaluru/womens-day-special-free-bus-travel-all-ladies-crew-
for-mysuru-train-1198174.html 

10. On International Women’s Day, BMTC offers free bus services to women 
https://indianexpress.com/article/cities/bangalore/btmc-free-bus-services-women-bengaluru-8485262/ 

11. International Women’s Day 2023: What is the gender gap in STEM? 
https://indianexpress.com/article/explained/explained-sci-tech/international-womens-day-2023-stem-gap-
8484412/ 

12. Different faces of the Indian women’s movement  
https://www.thehindu.com/opinion/op-ed/different-faces-of-the-indian-womens-
movement/article66594521.ece 

13. The importance of women-led digital solutions  
https://www.thehindu.com/opinion/op-ed/the-importance-of-women-led-digital-
solutions/article66591125.ece 

14. Karnataka’s first woman drone pilot explores opportunities in B2B sector 
https://www.thehindu.com/news/national/karnataka/karnatakas-first-woman-drone-pilot-explores-
opportunities-in-b2b-sector/article66549750.ece 

15. Karnataka Bandh: Bandh called by Congress to oppose corruption is back 
https://vijaykarnataka.com/news/karnataka/karnataka-bandh-call-given-by-congress-is-returned-for-puc-
exams/articleshow/98492995.cms 

16. Govt will keep working to further women's empowerment: PM Mo .. 
http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/articleshow/98493807.cms?utm_source=contentofinterest&utm_medium
=text&utm_campaign=cppst 

17. Kittur Rani Chennamma award for six institutions, 18 women in Karnataka 
www.deccanherald.com/state/top-karnataka-stories/kittur-rani-chennamma-award-for-six-institutions-18-
women-in-karnataka-1198387.html 

18. Traffic on Mysuru-Bengaluru Expressway to be diverted for PM’s visit on March 12 
https://indianexpress.com/article/cities/bangalore/traffic-mysuru-bengaluru-expressway-diverted-pm-modi-
8486374/ 

19. International Women's Day | Govt. will keep working to further women's empowerment: PM Modi 
https://www.thehindu.com/news/national/international-womens-day-govt-will-keep-working-to-further-
womens-empowerment-pm-modi/article66594487.ece 
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20. Lack of Nandini products: Lack of Nandini products, request of entrepreneurs to solve the problem, hot milk hit 

the hotel industry 
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solve-the-problem-hot-milk-hit-the-hotel-industry/articleshow/98502285.cms 

21. CM Assures Farmers: Precaution against electricity problem in summer: CM assures farmers 
https://vijaykarnataka.com/news/karnataka/precaution-to-avoid-electricity-problem-in-summer-cm-
promises-farmers/articleshow/98504704.cms 

22. Bengaluru-Mysuru expressway important project, will contribute to Karnataka's growth: PM Modi 
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project-will-contribute-to-karnatakas-growth-pm-modi-1198769.html 
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